






















________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    11  through   28  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 



















________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    37  through   41  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 

























































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    69  through   73  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 



















































































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    114  through   117  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 

























































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    145  through   154  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 























________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    165  through   170  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 







































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    189  through   199  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 









































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    219  through   231  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 







































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    250  through   268  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 











































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    289  through   308  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 



































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    325  through   333  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 

















































































































________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    389  through   393  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 



















________

Page  is not included in this copy. 

Pages    402  through   436  are not included in this copy. 

_________________________________________________________________

The material not included contains the following type of 
information:

_____ Identity of product inert ingredients. 

_____ Identity of product impurities. 

 Description of the product manufacturing process. 

_____ Description of quality control procedures. 

 Identity of the source of product ingredients. 

_____ Sales or other commercial/financial information. 

_____ A draft product label. 

 The product confidential statement of formula. 

_____ Information about a pending registration action. 

__X___ FIFRA registration data. 

_____ The document is a duplicate of page(s) _______. 

_____ The document is not responsive to the request. 

 Internal deliberative information. 

 Attorney-client communication. 

 Claimed confidential by submitter upon submission to the
      Agency. 

_____ Third party confidential business information.
_________________________________________________________________

The information not included is generally considered confidential 
by product registrants.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the individual who prepared the response to your request. 


























